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Wu, David W.

From: Reese, Rodney
Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2012 4:57 PM
To: Wu, David W.
Subject: DeKalb Sustainable Neighborhoods Initiative

Good Afternoon Everyone, 

 

We are sending this email in response to the overwhelming requests from DeKalb Communities to extend the 

deadline to submit the Letter of Intent for the DeKalb Sustainable Neighborhoods Initiative.  The decision has been 

made to extend the deadline from 5:00p.m. Thursday, May 10, 2012 to 12:00p.m., Monday, May 14, 2012.  That will 

allow an additional weekend for communities to come together and collaborate to submit one letter of intent per 

cluster.  Presentations will be held at the Maloof Auditorium from 8:30a.m. to 12:00p.m. on Saturday, May 19, 2012 

for each cluster. 

Thank you for your interest in participating in the DeKalb Sustainable Neighborhoods Initiative.  We look forward to 

seeing you there! 

 

Submission of Letter of Intent to Participate Extended Deadline 

The letter of intent must be received at the DeKalb County Department of Human and Community Development 

office (150 East Ponce de Leon Ave., Suite 330; Decatur, GA 30030) no later than 12:00 p.m., May 14, 2012. E-mailed 

documents are preferred (rreese@dekalbcountyga.gov). No faxes please. 

 
Presentations 

Presentations will be held at the Maloof Auditorium from 8:30a.m. to 12:00p.m. on Saturday, May 19, 2012 for each 

cluster. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Rodney Reese 

Planner 
DeKalb County Community Development Department 
150 East Ponce de Leon Ave, Suite 330 
Decatur, GA 30030 
Phone #: (404) 286-3308 

Direct #: (404) 286-3352 
 


